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Hello Roger,

As Roy is not to well he will be unable to attend the RE meeting on
Sunday. Unfortunately he has had a few falls in the last couple of weeks
due to the break down of the knee replacement he had many years ago. He
has been advised that another replacement can not be done due to the poor
state of his health and that physio is the only help available to him. We are
having a stairlift fitted in 10 days time, also making arrangements to have a
wheelchair and outdoor walking frame as things will not improve.

Best wishes to all. Valerie





